Anthonz Ruggiero

From: Anthony Ruggiero

Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2016 12:39 PM

To: City Council Beacon

Cc: Elizabeth Evans; Timothy Dexter; Nicholas M. Ward-Willis
Subject: 248 Tioronda Avenue Development Update

The Developer received an email notifying them that the MTA documents have been signed by MTA and mailed to the
developers Attorney. The Developers Attorney will then file the documents with the County Clerk’s Office and provide
Chazen Engineering, the developers Engineering Company, with a document number to be placed on the plat. After this
is done, the developer will then submit to the Department of Health for the permission to file stamp.

Thank you.

Anthony J. Ruggiero, M.P.A.
City Administrator

City of Beacon

One Municipal Plaza

Beacon, New York 12508

Ph: 845-838-5009

Fx: 845-838-5012
www.cityofbeacon.org
arugeiero(@cityofbeacon.org
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